
Membership Committee Report 

CABF AGM 2020 
 

On September 23rd, the membership of CABF for 2020 was two (2) life members and forty-

seven (47) individual members. Donations from four (4) member churches have been received in 

2020. In the 2019 fiscal year, there was one (1) life member, sixty-two (62) individual members 

and donations were received from ten (10) member churches.  Individual members may 

participate and vote at regular and special business meetings and also receive The Bulletin 

directly by mail. Member churches may appoint delegates with voting privileges at regular and 

special business meetings and receive bulk mailings of The Bulletin.  A number of individual 

members have chosen to renew their membership and make donations by e-transfer directly to 

the CABF bank account. E-transfers can be sent to cabftreasurer@gmail.com  

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

Joyce Allen 
Chair 


